
Faculty Senate Resolution 

October 4, 2013 

“Disruptive Students” 

 

WHERAS, Pima Community College is committed to student success and 
to providing our students with a safe educational environment; and 

WHERAS, the faculty of Pima Community College should be free to teach 
in classrooms free from disruptive students; 

THEREFORE, be it resolved that the Faculty Senate supports the aims of 
the Faculty Senate Adjunct Faculty Committee Report “Changes That Need 
to be Made to The Pima Community College Code of Conduct Regarding 
the Process for Adjudicating Disruptive/Questionable Behavior” presented 
to the Faculty Senate on October 4, 2013. 

 


